
 

 

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION FOR ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY Pursuant to the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Americans 

with Disabilities Act of 1990, any individual with a disability who requires reasonable accommodation to attend or participate in a 

meeting or function of the Citizens of the World Kansas City Board may request assistance by contacting Dr. Kristin Droege at 

kristin.droege@cwckansascity.org, or by phone to (816) 872-2944.  

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Annual Admission Lottery 

of Citizens of the World Kansas City 
 

Location:   CWC Kansas City Primary Grades Campus   

3435 Broadway Blvd 

Kansas City, MO  64111 

 

Date:  Tuesday, February 3rd, 2020, 2:00pm 
 

 

Public Notice is given that the Annual Admission Lottery for Citizens of the World Kansas City will be held on 

Tuesday, February 3rd, 2020 at 2:00pm. 

 

In order to be eligible for the lottery, Requests for Enrollment are due on February 2nd, 2020. 

 

While open to the public, the lottery will be run through the SchoolMint software and exclusively done online.  

Members of the public interested in watching “the button get pushed” for SchoolMint to execute the random 

grade-level lotteries are welcome. 

 

After the lottery, school staff will validate results and confirm eligibility. 

 

All results will be made public – through email, text, and online via SchoolMint at the SchoolAppKC site – at 

4:00pm on Wednesday, February 4th, 2020 in coordination with all participating SchoolAppKC schools. 

 

 


